
Jazz Appreciation Report 2023 
 
Jazz Appreciation meets in two small groups in home surroundings, spending the monthly 
2-hour session reviewing aspects of mainstream Jazz from its beginnings to the modern 
day. 


There’s tea, chat and a bit of cake as well as Biderbecke, Armstrong and Holiday (and 
many, many more). 


Led by Dave Hewett, a retired Jazz trombonists, both groups are currently full – but we do 
offer a waiting list and membership does change over time. 


Contact the group though the U3A website if interested, which gives more details of the 
timing of our meetings.


Stuart Mitchenall

Group Facilitator
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